
Exciting News: American Plains Cooperative Partners with PureField Ingredients at 
Our Russell Elevator! 

We are excited to announce a new strategic partnership between American Plains 
Cooperative (APC) and PureField Ingredients at our Russell location. This collaboration 
is designed to bring added value and convenience to our growers by offering a more 
competitive bid structure and streamlining the grain delivery process to our elevator. 

What This Means for You: 

1. Quality Premium Opportunities 
Growers delivering grain that meets PureField’s end-user quality specifications will 
now have access to a quality specific premium market. 

2. Expanded Growth Potential 
This partnership opens the door to a new market while maintaining the trusted 
service you’ve come to expect from APC. It’s a step toward greater efficiency and 
long-term sustainability for your operation. 

Important Details: 

• This agreement is exclusive to our Russell location. 

• Grain meeting PureField’s quality specifications will be owned by PureField upon 
delivery to the APC Russell elevator. 

• All transactions for this grain will be handled directly through PureField.  All 
producers delivering to the Russell elevator will need to be setup in the PureField 
system as a vendor.  If you have questions as to your status as a PureField vendor, 
please contact the PureField office.      

• Grain not meeting PureField’s specifications will continue to be handled by 
American Plains Cooperative and will follow the APC Kansas Bid. 

We’re proud to work alongside PureField Ingredients in offering new opportunities to our 
growers and enhancing the services at our Russell elevator. 

For questions or further information, please don’t hesitate to reach out. We look forward to 
continuing to support your success! 

 


